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Comments: You have received enough comments that allow me to keep my brief. 

My wife and I bought the conservation Easement on the road up to Targhee.  Our land is the most eastern

private property in the GTR  area.  We also own a home and land on the Idaho side of Ski Hill Rd and Stateline. 

 

We are in favor of Alternative  3.  No other alternative is balanced.  GTR will grow and needs to grow to stay

financially viable.   That said, the growth needs to stay within the current boundaries and all investment needs to

go to an improved base area including in the Colter Sacajawea area.  An on Mountain restaurant, if needed

should be at the intersection area of the top of Shoshone and the cat track to Blackfoot.  That would allow guest

access from all lifts from Dreamcatcher, Shoshone and Blackfoot.   Boundary increase aren't economically viable

for the Valley or the Resort since Ski Hill road will always be the limiting factor for guest access. 


